
 

 

Special Arrangement for HKQAA’s Hong Kong Office 
 

In consideration of the Hong Kong SAR Government’s initiative, with additional 

preventive measures, HKQAA will implement special arrangement in Hong 

Kong office, from 31 January to 7 February 2020, in order to protect our 

employees and reduce the risk of spreading novel coronavirus in the community.  

Details are as follows: 

 

1. 31 January (Fri): All staff members of HKQAA in Hong Kong will not 

return to office but work at home. HKQAA’s Hong Kong office will not 

open. 

(29 and 30 January are HKQAA’s organisational holidays). 

 

2. 3 - 7 February (Mon - Fri): The office hours of Hong Kong office will be 

changed to 10:00 am to 5:30 pm.  

 

HKQAA will continue to review any possible and applicable preventive 

measures, and deeply apologizes for any inconvenience caused.  

 

 

 

Enquiries: 

 

Training Courses: 6050 8153 

Audit Arrangement: 6899 5593 

HKQAA Staff’s Work Arrangement: 9272 8289 

 

General Line: 2202 9111 (email: hkqaa@hkqaa.org) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 28, 2020 (Tuesday) 

Issued at Hong Kong Time 6:30pm 


